
 

  

  
 

ECCD COUNCIL ADISORY NO. 1, Series of 2022 

 

To  : Provincial Governors 

    City/Municipal Mayors  

 

Through : Provincial Social Welfare and Development Officers 

  City/Municipal Social Welfare and Development Officers 

 

Subject : Guidance on Continued Provision of Early Learning Programs for 0 to 4 

Years Old Children Offered by National Child Development Centers (NCDCs),  

Child Development Centers (CDCs), Day Care Centers (DCCs) and Private 

Learning Centers (PLCs)  

 

Date : January 14, 2022 
 

 

In response to numerous queries on the continued provision of early learning programs for 

children 0-4 years old in the light of the current surge of COVID-19 cases, the Early Childhood 

Care and Development (ECCD) Council recommends that the National Child Development 

Centers (NCDCs), Child Development Centers (CDCs), Day Care Centers (DCCs) and Private 

Learning Centers (PLCs) be guided by the specific issuances of the local government units 

(LGU) where these Centers are located. These Centers are within the administrative 

supervision of the LGUs and shall observe and act in accordance within the local ordinances, 

issuances and advisories.  Further, the LGUs are in a better position to assess the local health 

status of teachers and learners and issue appropriate ordinances, accordingly.  

 

For your information and guidance. 

 

 

 

TERESITA G. INCIONG, Ed.D., DPM 

Vice-Chairperson and Executive Director 


